
  

January 27, 2022 

To the person in charge of REACH regulation rules at your company, 

The European Chemical Agency (ECHA) publishes and updates a list called "Candidate list of SVHC (Substances of 

Very High Concern), meaning that they are susceptible to be submitted later on to an authorization procedure in 

order to be used. 

The REACH regulation imposes to all companies selling articles containing more than 0.1% of one or several 

substances of this list to declare them to their customers. 

At this very date, all foam rubbers commercialized by Interep, please see list below (1), do not contain any 

substance to be declared according to REACH regulation. 

(Source: list of SVHC Substances of Very High Concern, published by REACH in January 2022). 

Please know, that we remain at your service for any information you may need. You may contact directly the 

laboratory at : 

 

INTEREP Aurec Mme CALLARD +33 4 77 35 20 21 callard@interep.fr  

    

 
Best regards, 

 
Clarisse CALLARD  
 

C. Callard   

(1) List of concerned products:  
 

11-42, 11-43, 12-45, 12-48, 21-42, 22-42, 41-41, 51-41, 51-42, 51-43, 71-42, 72-42, 73-42, 74-42, 91-42, 93-42, 

Microshock 414, Microshock 422, LowSmoke 33-4, LowSmoke 33-4-G, 222B, 55-2, 55-2(65), 57-2, 75-0, 75-2, 

76-0, 77-2, 78-2, 79-2, 95-0, 95-2 

 

BVP51N, BVP52N, BVP53N, CCA, CCB, CDN4, CD43G, CD43N, CD53N, CIG3, CN22R, CN50, CNA, CR32N, 

CR32R, EBA, EF02, EGA, EN71N, ENA, EN50, ER43G, ES62N, ESD3, ESS5, Microshock 432, NB20, NN20, 

NN22N, NN22R, NN22V, NR43G, NR43N, NR43T, NR52L, NR52N, SC50, SC80, cords and extruded profiles. 


